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December 17, 2012

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Union Hill 1.S.D. would like you to know we are taking measures to put the health and
safety of our students first. Should an emergency or disaster situation arise in our area,
while school is in session, we want you to be aware we have an Emergency Operation
Plan and we have made preparations to respond effectively. Emergency announcements
will be on KLTV Channel 7, Channel 19 or radio station KYKX 105.7. In addition,
information regarding day to day school operations will be available by calling the
Elementary Office {(903) 762-2139 and or High School Office (903) 762-2138.

Due to recent events the Administration and District Safety Team met with Officer Don
Gross today, December 17, 2012, to review our emergency operation procedures. We
will review these drills and procedures with faculty/staff. Union Hill 1.S.D. would like to
assure parents all safety measures are being followed to ensure all students, and
employees are safe.

Please join us in our efforts to develop successful students and citizens of character.
Please get involved in your child’s education, talk with your child about his or her school
experiences and successes. Remember, your attention and involvement shows your child
that school is important. I would like you to work with teachers, administration, and the
school board to reach our goals and to ensure a safe environment for fearning.

W u for yo ontmued support!
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Sharon A.
Superintendent of Schools

Reminder:

Early Release: Thursday, Dec. 20, 2012 at 1:00 P.M.
School Re-Open: Wednesday, January 2, 2013

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!



